
 

 

 

14 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Most of you will by now be aware that there are three positive COVID-19 cases in Auckland. This 

means as of 11.59pm tonight, Sunday, 14 February, Auckland will move to Alert Level 3 until at least 

midnight Wednesday, 17 February. Under Alert Level 3, schools will be closed and we ask parents to 

keep their children at home from school. However, there will be provision for students in Years 7-10 

whose parents are essential workers if no alternative care arrangements can be made. A reminder 

that at level three you are able to extend your bubble to include a child carer.  

 

If you are an essential worker and would like your child to attend school between 8.30am and 

3.15pm Monday – Wednesday you must enrol your child to attend by emailing Courtenay 

Kilpatrick, Deputy Principal Year 7-10: c.kilpatrick@sanctamaria.school.nz. Please include your 

child’s full name and year level and your essential role. This information will help us to establish 

safe in school bubbles to support the families of essential workers. 

 

We ask that on Monday, students continue with their in-class work or revising work covered in class 

over the last week. Work for Tuesday and Wednesday will be placed on Schoology. Conferences will 

not resume unless the restrictions are extended. 

 

We thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

With blessings 

 

 

Louise Moore 

Principal 
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